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Hello Eagle Lake Residents, Friends, and Visitors

An extensive lake use survey is attached.  The board and I have compiled this survey to collect your
thoughts and opinions for use by the ELPOI Board of Directors, its committees, and the State of New York.
The survey covers conditions on Eagle Lake the surrounding area and issues that deal with the ELPOI.  I
ask that everyone please take a moment to complete this important task.. All of the folks that are involved
in lake management are requesting this kind of information for their planning.  A return mail sleeve is
printed on the last page.  Please reverse fold the survey packet and staple or tape where indicated and drop
it in the mail. Return postage has already been paid.

This memorandum will also assure that you are aware of the following:

• ELPOI is finishing up the paperwork for a $15,000 grant from the NY State Department of State
($7,500 in cash  and $7,500 in in-kind services provided by ELPOI members, Town of Ticonderoga
employees, and others).

• ELPOI has a $25,000 on-going grant from New York State through Senator Stafford that can be used
for a milfoil control scheme of our selection.

• ELPOI has a Web page http://www.EagleLake1.org

• Acentria moths have been identified in our lake and further study is planned. This is exciting as they
are a natural control that might provide some milfoil relief for us.

• Eagle Lake is listed for inclusion in an Army Corps of Engineers study that will provide $10,000 to
identify a milfoil control approach on Eagle Lake.  We will need to make an additional request for
Federal funding to help implement the project. Matching funds will also be needed for this program.

• International Paper has given ELPOI a $475 grant to be used for membership communication and
education.

Thank you for your concern and input in the quest to keep Eagle Lake safe and beautiful.

Rolf Tiedemann
President
Eagle Lake Property Owners, Inc.

Contact me at 716-647-2514, 518-597-3618 or rtiedema@greece.k12.ny.us with any questions or concerns.


